THE CHURCH
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A meeting of the House of Bishops took place today Friday 4 September 2020 via Zoom.

In its first meeting following the Summer break, the House heard more about the shape and structure of the various workstreams which come
under the auspices of the Emerging Church initiative. These are now well established and making good progress, with several due to report at

the end of 2020 or the beginning of 2021.

Specific updates were given from the chairs of the Governance group, the Vision and Strategy group and the Transforming Effectiveness group.
The House looked ahead to the detailed discussion of the Vision and Strategy workstream which will take place at a virtual meeting attended by

the College of Bishops and others, led by the Archbishop of York later this month.

The Bishop of London, Sarah Mullally in her capacity as Chair of the Recovery Group updated the House regarding the progress made by
churches across the country in re-opening Church buildings following the lifting of the lockdown restrictions. Bishop Sarah also reviewed the
national picture of the online church services and other events which have been taking place in many hundreds of communities during the

lockdown.

The current position of the Church of England with respect to the distribution of Holy Communion and the use of the Common Cup during Covid

was then discussed with further reflection, discussion and work on this matter planned for future meetings.

A forward look towards Autumn and the remainder of 2020 was then given on a range of subjects including the publication of LLF resources,

safeguarding matters, the Archbishop’s Commission on Racism and the Autumn Synod.
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